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Proud to be part of

Dear Families, 
What an exciting final week it has been! It was wonderful to see so many family members
attending our Pride Time sessions - our children love sharing their learning with you. 

A special thank you to Mr Simmons, who performed a fantastic show for our children this
week. His performance helped bring our school values to life in a fun and memorable way,
deepening the children’s understanding and connection with them.

When we return after the half-term break, we will begin with our ever-popular launch Days -
a brilliant way to ignite curiosity and excitement for the new term ahead. 

We are also thrilled to welcome back Little Fish Theatre Company, who will be leading
workshops for our Year 6 pupils, supporting them with the transition to secondary school. GT
Sports Club will be joining us again this half term, providing three lunchtime sessions aimed at
supporting social interaction through sport. 

Our whole-school Sports Day will take place on the Friday of our first week back - we hope
you can join us for what promises to be a fun day.

Year 4 pupils will begin their Multiplication Check, and we’re offering early morning revision for
all Year 4 and 5 pupils, starting at 8:30am daily.

With warmer weather upon us, please ensure your child comes to school wearing suncream, a
hat or cap, and brings a water bottle to stay hydrated throughout the day.

wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable half-term break. We look forward to welcoming
everyone back on Monday 2  June.nd

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCE

Nursery AM- 89.3%
Poplar- 84.9%
Bay- 90.5%
Box- 95%
Ash- 92.7%
Palm- 92.9%
Holly- 91.6%
Eucalyptus- 86.1%

Nursery PM- 84.3%
Lime- 90.1%
H/Chestnut- 96.5%
Bamboo- 88.2%
Cypress- 94.7%
Acacia- 94.8%
Myrtle- 95%
Willow - 96.7%

Current Attendance- 92% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.
Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

3rd 4th 5th 6th

ELSIE

Year 1 early
morning phonics

Year 1 early
morning phonics

Reception early
morning phonics

2nd
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Reception early
morning phonics

Year 4 & 5 early
morning revision

Year 4 & 5 early
morning revision

Year 4 & 5 early
morning revision

Year 4 & 5 early
morning revision

Year 4 & 5 early
morning revision

Launch Days Year 1 Launch
Day

Sports Day

Elsie went on a trip to
Nursery for lots of
cuddles and treats
from the children.

This free guide explores the
troubling rise in children’s
exposure to violent online

content, unpacking the
emotional, behavioural and

social risks - and how trusted
adults can help.
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Lime

Nursery AM/PM

Poplar

H/Chestnut

Bay

Bamboo

Box

Cypress

Ash

Acacia

Palm

Holly

Myrtle

Willow

Eucalyptus

Promise/Naksh

Honor

Jayden

Mylah

Saidou

Alice

Raaiana

Joe

Archie

Teddy P

Henry

Ella

Tasneem

Isla

Anthony

SCHOOL VALUES
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The value this term is Kindness.

Ready

Respectful

We are...

Safe

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed

your well deserved hot
chocolate!

EYFS- Reception children have been practicing patience and kindness during circle time by taking
turns to speak, holding open doors for each other, and discussing the importance of kindness in
their interactions with peers.

KS1- Year 1 and 2 children have been actively offering help to each other during class activities
and demonstrating kindness on the playground by sharing resources and supporting their peers.

KS2- Year 3 children have been engaging in debates, offering praise for each other’s ideas,
listening respectfully to differing views, and responding with kindness, even when opinions oppose
their own.

Well done to these children for winning the
Rock Kidz kindness hat, these children were

voted by their friends in class, how
amazing!

Our Kindness Champions! 

http://surl.li/trnajs

